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Posler, Kathryn

From: NoReply
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 11:56 AM
To: Posler, Kathryn
Subject: 15-DR-2022 - Artesia 

We live directly adjacent to this property and it does not look like any permits have been 
issued. However there is currently a bobcat doing site work, could you please clarify what work 
is allowed on the property at this time? -- sent by Kurtis Rottunda (case# 15-DR-2022) 
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